
First circular

Dear colleagues,

We  are  happy  to  invite  you  to  the  next  annual  working  session  on  Archaeological  Soil
Micromorphology that will be held at Nancy, in Lorraine (France), the 11 and 12 April 2019.

This workshop will follow the aim of previous ones, as the last one in Bruxelles : an informal
meeting, where participants are invited to bring their thin sections and where microscopy time and
exchange of ideas and experiences prevail. Posters to present your thematic and problematic are
welcome.

The workshop will be organized at the Faculty of Sciences (“Campus Aiguillette”) of the University
of  Lorraine,  by  Anne  Gebhardt  and  Anne  Poszwa  (Laboratoire  Interdisciplinaire  des
Environnements Continentaux). It will take place in practical class rooms, kindly made available at
those dates by the Department of Geosciences, which proposes several types of microscopes for
around 20 /25 workers.

As the workshop is free of charge and not sponsored, lunch on your own cost will be propose at the
university cafeteria and we invite you to organize yourself for accommodation. Nancy has a big
choice of hotels, small cafés and restaurants for evening meals and drinks...

Registration and expression of interest:
If you wish to attend the workshop, we ask you to send an expression of interest (see attached form)
by mail to Anne.gebhardt-even@inrap.fr

Looking forward to see you next spring.
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